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Danielle Fortin

From: Desirae Bernreuther

Sent: October-17-18 2:57 PM

To: Danielle Fortin

Cc: Tyler Bien; Kym Bourdin; Norman Kyle; Karen Gasmo; Colette Hassman; Alicia Baniulis; 

Mistee Foti; Jeremy Litzenberger

Subject: RE: Location of street sweepers 

Thanks Danielle, 

I am not sure when their photographer will be going out …so I will pass along the general area. If they give me more 

detail/time, I’ll follow up with Jeremy. 

 

D 

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 2:52 PM 

To: Desirae Bernreuther <DBERNREU@regina.ca> 

Cc: Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca>; Kym Bourdin <KBOURDIN@regina.ca>; Norman Kyle <NKYLE@regina.ca>; Karen 

Gasmo <KGASMO@regina.ca>; Colette Hassman <CHASSMAN@regina.ca>; Alicia Baniulis <ABANIULI@regina.ca>; 

Mistee Foti <MFOTI@regina.ca>; Jeremy Litzenberger <JLITZENB@regina.ca> 

Subject: Re: Location of street sweepers  

 

Hi Desirae, 

 

As per our conversation I will let Jeremy and his crew know that the Leader Post could possibly be out tomorrow 

morning taking some pictures. If you do require an actual location, Jeremy Litzenberger (supervisor) said to give him a 

call (306 -537-0753) and he could direct you to their exact location.  

 

Thanks! 

 

Danielle 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Oct 17, 2018, at 2:14 PM, Desirae Bernreuther <DBERNREU@regina.ca> wrote: 

Hi Danielle,  

The Leader Post was looking to get a picture of the street sweepers working, would you know what area 

they are in now? 

Thank you! 

D 

  

  
Desirae Bernreuther 
Media Relations Consultant  
Communications & Customer Experience  
P: 306.777.7486  
C: 306.530.0970  
E: dbernreu@regina.ca  
Regina.ca 
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